
N E W S L E T T E R
Happy new year!! We wanted to reach out and remind you all of a few things that
are happening over the next few weeks as well as touch base with you all! We
are so incredibly greatful for the opportunity that we have been given to pour into
your students and really appreciate the encouragement and trust you have
shown us since August! As we enter into the new year it is our prayer that your
students would contintue to desire to know Christ more as well as share Him
with their peers! If you ever have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach
out to us! Once again, thank you for all that you have done for us! 

-Seth + Brenna Price 

JANUARY 2024

5TH QUARTER
We will be having 5th quarter following
the basketball game on January 19th. This
will be from the end of the boys game
(roughly 8:30pm) till midnight. We will
have worship, games, and food! Students
will have to sign in and out of this event. If
you would be willing to help as a parent,
please let us know! Please encourage
your student to invite a friend!  

VALENTINOES
We will be attending the Youth
Evangelism Conference this year. It is
March 22- March 23 at New Vision
Baptist Church in Murfreesboro, TN. This
event will be Friday night and all day
Saturday. We are not staying overnight. If
your student plans on going, they must
sign up with Seth or Brenna!  

DESSERT
AUCTION
Our next fundraiser is the Dessert
Auction. This will be following morning
service on January 21st. If you would be
willing to make a dessert for us to
auction off, please sign up at church or
let Seth or Brenna know! 

YEC

Valentinoes will be on February 3rd.
There will be two sittings one at 5pm and
one 7pm. We will serve Italian food as
well as provide skits for entertainment.
More info on this event to come!  



CONTACT INFORMATION
Seth’s Cell: 615-892-9381

Brenna’s Cell: 615-477-0320
Email: fbcwatertown.youth@gmail.com

IMPORTANT DATES
JANUARY 14TH                game night until 10pm
JANUARY 19TH                5th quarter
JANAURY 21ST                dessert auction
JANUARY 28TH               Fuge $100 deposit due
FEBRUARY 3RD               valentinoes
MARCH 22-23RD            YEC

FUGE CAMP!!!
Just a reminder that to secure your spot for FUGE you must pay the
$100 deposit by January 28th. FUGE camp will be June 24-28th at
Carson Newman University. Total cost of camp for each student is $200.
As soon as forms are ready we will make sure to get those to you!  

WEEKLY SCHEDULE
Sunday School @9:30 am
Church @ 10:30 am
Sunday Night Discipleship Training @ 5:30pm ** new study starts this week!!!
Sunday Night Service @ 6:30pm
Wednesday Night @ 6:45

If your family is looking for a place to worship, we would love to see you along  
with your student!! 


